Dear partner,
Following to my email message of 11 February 2008, announcing a non-commissionable fuel surcharge of US$ 20 per passenger per night and a fixed fuel surcharge of US $ 300 for our Atlantic Odyssey for the coming Antarctic season, 2008-2009, please be informed that if world fuel prices reach and exceed a price of US$ 130 per Barrel Brent (today's price ca. US$ 125) we are forced to levy an additional non-commissionable fuel surcharge of another US$ 20 per passenger per night and an additional non-commissionable fixed fuel surcharge of another US$ 300 for the Atlantic Odyssey.
As far as your reservations are concerned, if - 60 calendar days before departure of the booked cruise aboard our vessels - the Brent Barrel price has reached or has exceeded a price of US$ 130 per Barrel, the additional fuel surcharge will apply. In the case that Oceanwide Expeditions considers such a fuel surcharge necessary, Oceanwide Expeditions will inform you and will send you an invoice at the very least 57 days before departure.
We advise you to inform your clients about this possible additional fuel surcharge. For those clients, not accepting the above mentioned procedure, Oceanwide Expeditions offers the client to cancel their voyage within 30 days until and including 03 July 2008 without any cancellation penalties. In case we have not received a cancellation before 04 July 2008, it is agreed that the you as our contracting party and / or the client has accepted the above mentioned procedure and a possible additional fuel surcharge.
In case you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contacting me. 
With best regards,
Michel van Gessel

Managing Director

